
BP 1240 Volunteer Assistance 

The wealth of experience available in the community is a resource that should be used 
in appropriate ways to enrich the educational program and strengthen our schools' 
relationships with homes, businesses, public agencies and private institutions. By their 
presence, volunteers also can make school environments safer and more closely 
supervised. The School Board encourages parents/guardians and other members of the 
community to share their time, knowledge and abilities with our students. 

Like employees and students, volunteers shall act in accordance with district policies 
and regulations. 

(cf. 0410 - Nondiscrimination in District Programs and Activities) 
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